
Addingham Parish Meeting of Electors 

Annual Parish Meeting held on 17 May 2023 in the Memorial Hall at 6.15pm 

Present:  Chairman of the Parish Council, Cllr S Tennant 

  Ward Representative, Cllr C Whitaker 

Electors - 15, including members of the Parish Council: Brady, Flesher, Hindle, Smith, Sutcliffe, 

Wilcox, Cobley and Walsh. 

 

The Chairman of the Parish Council welcomed those present to the meeting. 

 

1. Minutes 

The Minutes of the Meeting held on 18 May 2022 were accepted as a correct record of the meeting. 

 

2. Report of the Police 

The Police were not present 

 

3. Report of Ward Representative 

Cllr Caroline Whitaker provided a comprehensive report regarding her work with the Parish Council 

and Residents on local issues. 

 

4. Report of the Chairman of the Parish Council 

The Chairman’s Report, as set out in the attachment to these Minutes, was received.  The Chairman 

thanked all villagers and organisations acting within the community and recognised their hard work 

and commitment during the year. 

 

5. Thanks and Recognition  

Retiring councillors Alan Jerome and Tony Brady were presented with a small token of thanks in 

recognition of their service over many years as members of the Council. 

 

Alan Jerome gave a few words of farewell and reflected on the privilege he felt to serve the 

community of Addingham. 

 

 

6. Matters raised by Local Electors 

7. There were no matters were raised and discussed by Local Electors present at the meeting. 

 

 


